
 

 

 

Parent Helpers 
We are always grateful for any help that parents are able to 

offer us in school and any new volunteers are always welcome. 

Probably the most time consuming but valuable and rewarding 

job is to hear our younger children read. Last term when we 

focused parent helpers on Year 2 children for a couple of 

months the reading ages of those children rose dramatically. If 

you would like to be part of our small band of regular helpers 

then please do get in touch. Even if you can only pop in for half 

an hour a day or half a day a fortnight it will all help. 

Election Day –School closing 
We have been informed that the school is to be used as a polling 

station again on Thursday May 5th. This means that school will 

be closed on this date. I am appealing against the use of our 

school on behalf of the governors to see if the WI Hall in the 

village could be used instead but this is a slow process and is 

unlikely to change the closure this year so it is best to plan for 

the children to be at home on that day. I will let you know as 

soon as Lichfield Council give us their decision.  

Clubs 
After school clubs have started again this week. We still have 

some spaces if anyone wants to join. We have Uke Stars on a 

Monday afternoon and KS1 dodgeball after school, KS2 Dance 

on a Wednesday and KS2 football on a Thursday. The musical 

theatre club for Owls on a Thursday is now also available to 

Year 5 as there are still some spaces.  
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Stars of the 
Week 

(since the last news 
letter) 
 

Robins: 
Zach and Jake 
Swans: 
Poppy and Oliver 
Owls: 
Jacob and Jack R 
Penguins: 
Isabelle and 
Millie 
Lunchtimes: 
Zach and Tom 
Headteacher:  
Deleena 
Well done to all 
the children who 
received their 
100% attendance 
in the Autumn 
term certificates 
today. 
Please note: Star of 
the week assembly 
has returned to 
Friday mornings at 
9:05am now that 
swimming has 
finished for Owls. 

 
Parent Link Governor: 
Mr Tim Evers 
Email: 
tevers@nbacademy.org.uk 

 

 


